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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Fletcher in Mrs Boyce’s 
Arlo in Miss Village’s 
Evelyn in Mrs Turner’s  
Daniel in Mrs W/H 
Leo in Mr Roberts 
Logan in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Joseph in Mrs Jones’ 
Ellie in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Lilly in Miss Saveker’s 

Madilyn in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

R/KS1 cake sale 
Our school council have a target to raise £300 to get 
our defibrillator installed outside school. R/KS1 
children will be holding a cake sale on the last day 
of the half-term (9th) to raise funds towards this. 

 

 

 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
Safer Internet Day-06/02/24 
Friends’disco-07/02/24 
Non-uniform day-09/02/24 
Fundraiser for playground equipment 
R/KS1 Break time cake sale 09/02/24 
Wellbeing day-09/02/24 
Break for half-term 09/02/24 
Return to school – 19/02/24 
Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -09/04/24     
 
 

Tables masters 
A very successful week for these two Year 3s 
One of them managing to achieve her Y3 
times table award (Sophia G) and the other 
going on to achieve her complete mastery 
award (Millie H). Something you both should 
be very proud of. 
 

Friends’ disco 
Wednesday the 7th of February 
the Friends will be welcoming 
children from all year groups to 
the school disco. It will start at 
6pm and finish at 7:30 and 
tickets are available to buy on 
ParentPay. Reception children 
will be picked up from their 
class at the end of the event. 
 

Defibrillator 
As you will be aware, speedy 
access to a defibrillator is a 
potential life-saver. We are 
very keen to have one 
installed outside the school 
gates accessible to all. It will 
then become part of a public 
network once installed by 
our front gates 
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